London Development Institute

November 25, 2015

By Email

City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, Ontario N6A 4L9

Attn.: Betty Mercier, TAC

Re: TAC Membership

Betty,

I will have to resign my position on the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) for the remaining term. I would like to recommend George Bikas from Drewlo Holdings to take my position to represent the London Development Institute.

Sincerely,

London Development Institute

Jim Kennedy President, LDI

Phone: (519) 642-4331

e-mail: kennedy@londondev.ca

Fax: (519) 642-7203